From: Brittney Brost [mailto:brittney.brost@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 11:04 AM

To: Districtl

Subject: Parking near Legacy Traditional

Dear Mrs. Ally Miller,
While my husband and I are voters from district 3, our five year old son does attend Legacy Traditional School.

As aresult, we respectfully request you consider voting no or voting to table the parking ordinances concerning
Legacy Traditional School and Paseo Del Rancho Escondido, to at least allow for further discussion on the

matter.

While we in no way want to become a nuisance to those living in surrounding areas, we do wish for the
opportunity to briefly park our vehicle along the roadway leading into the neighborhood so we can safely drop
off and pick up our five year old son from school. The roadway in question does not have any homes directly
accessing that road. We would never park directly in front of someone’s home nor block their driveway. |
Possible comprises include allowing parking on one side of the street or temporary 15 minute parking. " §
We greatly appreciate your time.
Sincerely,

Brittney and John Brost

11828 W Fordson Dr. Marana, 85653



